
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Two candidates Dr. Muhammad Umair Azghar and Dr. Hira Tariq of APPNA Institute 

of Public Health of Jinnah Sindh Medical University have awarded the degree of 

Master of Science of Public Health by the Advanced Board of Studies and Research 

(BASR) in its meeting number 14 held on May 15, 2019 after successfully 

completing the required courses and defending their research works. The Research 

topic of Dr. Hira Tariq was “Working Conditions and Work Related Health Issues of 

Female Domestic Workers in Karachi” and Dr. Muhammad Umair Azghar was” 

Comparison Of Responsiveness Of Health Care System To The Hospital Patient 

Needs In A Public And Private Tertiary Care Hospital In Karachi” 


